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Addendum #1 
ISS #16-24, Wireless Communication with Unlicensed 900MHz and 4G/LTE 

Cellular 
December 29, 2023 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on Intent to Single Source (ISS)#16-24, Wireless Communication 
with Unlicensed 900MHz and 4G/LTE Cellular.   
 
Question 1: Does City of Clearwater plan on using a commercial carrier or Private LTE? 
Answer to Question 1:  The City will use the same commercial carrier that we currently use 
for regular cellular service.  
 
Question 2: Can you tell us how many units will need to be purchased and installed, and what is 
meant by ; Term/Price: One (1) year, with two (2), one (1) year renewal options 
Answer to Question 2:  The City is planning to replace around fifty (50) radios, and City 
staff will handle the installation. Regarding the term and price, the initial contract will be 
valid for one (1) year. After the initial term, the City has the option to initiate two (2) 
additional one (1) year renewal periods at their discretion. 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
All other dates and terms and conditions remain the same in this Intent to Single Source. 
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


